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20th January 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
  

POTENTIAL STRIKE ACTION 
  
I am writing to pre-warn you about potential strike action by teachers, which may affect your child. 
  
The National Education Union (NEU) has announced that its ballot of teacher members in England 
has met the thresholds required to commence industrial action. 
  

The NEU has publicised national and regional action in England on the following dates: 

• Wednesday 1 February 2023: all eligible members in England and Wales. 
• Tuesday 28 February 2023: all eligible members in the North, North West, Yorkshire & The 

Humber. 
• Wednesday 15 March 2023: all eligible members in England and Wales. 
• Thursday 16 March 2023: all eligible members in England and Wales. 
•  

Teachers, who are members of the NEU, do not need to inform me of their potential strike action. 
  
If teachers do decide to strike, this will mean their class will be closed and the children in those 
classes will not be able to attend school. 
  
If I am made aware by teachers of their intention to strike, I will inform you of this so you are able to 
make appropriate arrangements. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
N Longstaff 
Headteacher 
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